
RECALL Y78 - PARTS ORDERING ISSUES
MAY 2022

Mopar is aware of issues surrounding the ordering of parts for Y78 and is actively working to resolve these 
issues: 

•	 Requirement to provide an engine serial number 

•	 Message - “Y78 Recall does not match for the VIN” 

Further communication will be provided on the resolution of these issues. 

Reminder: 

The high pressure fuel pump is VIN specific due to the coordination of the software flash update required. 

DO NOT USE a high pressure fuel pump that is not associated to the correct VIN. 

If a high pressure fuel pump is installed in the incorrect VIN, acquire the truck and contact STAR for 
assistance. 

Thank you,  

Mopar 

 

 


